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The PPCR Sub-Committee, having reviewed the Strategic Program for Climate 

Resilience for Yemen, expresses it sincere appreciation for the significant efforts and 

human and financial contributions of the government in preparing the plan.  The Sub-

Committee welcomes the high technical quality of the plan and the strong independent 

technical review. 

 

The Government of Yemen and the World Bank Group are invited to revise the plan 

taking into account comments and questions that have been raised by Sub-Committee 

members during the meeting and any written comments that are submitted through the 

CIF Administrative Unit by November 15, 2011. 

 

The Sub-Committee requests the Government of Yemen, once the World Bank has lifted 

its temporary suspension, to consult with the Sub-Committee prior to submitting such 

revised SPCR for endorsement, through a decision by mail, as a basis for the further 

development of the projects and approval of PPCR funding. 

 

 


